
 
                    

   

Newcomers Club of Fishers 
 
 

December, 2012 
 
Dear Newcomers Members and Friends: 
 
It was great seeing so many members and guests at the Wild River 
Nursery. 
 
OUR DECEMBER MEETING is our annual Holiday dinner. It will be held on 
Thursday, December 13 at 6:30. We will meet in the new building directly 
behind our regular meeting place, The Delaware Township Government 
Center. The dinner will be catered by Maggiano's. AND-there is no cost to 
you!  
 
RESERVATIONS-must be made by noon on Monday, December 10. 
Gretchen Method will handle the reservations. You can contact her at 
gtmethod@aol.com or 317-284-1303. 
 
SPECIAL TREAT-members of the Sweet Adeline's will sing for us and lead 
us in Christmas songs!  
 
PLEASE BRING items to the dinner to donate to our charity, The Come To 
Me Food bank. We will send an e-mail on Sunday, December 9 listing 
items the food bank needs. OR--bring whatever you want--OR--donate 
money. We will have a basket for money donations. Thanks for sharing. 
 
NO MEETINGS in January and February. However, activity groups will 
meet so check with your group. 
 
NEXT NEWSLETTER will be in mid-February and our next meeting will be 
March 14. It will probably be our fund raiser. Bingo anyone? 
 
Hope to see you all at our dinner. Have a wonderful Holiday season! 



 
Margie Bultman 
President 
mfbultman@aol.com; 317-336-5532 
 
 
THE PURPOSE of Newcomers Club of Fishers is to bring together residents of Fishers and 
neighboring communities for social relationships and to take an active interest in the community.  
New members are welcome throughout the year.  Please contact any club officer for more 
information. 
 

Newcomers Club of Fishers Executive Board 
President     Margie Bultman 336-5532 
1st Vice Pres        Becky Morrow  485-8719 

Karen Miller  408-5273 
2nd Vice Pres       Marti Anthony  773-8447 

Jeri Schnese  845-4273 
Secretary           Judy Burke  579-0158 
Treasurer           Marlene Kallstrand     595-0717 
Newsletter  Judy Sullivan  853-6790 

 
 
Special Note:  Jane Kay Thomas, from the Wild River Nusery, would like to inform 
our group that some of her business cards may have listed the store phone number 
incorrectly.  The correct Wild River Nursery phone # is (317) 770-3321.  

 
 
 

 
 
The Breakfast Club – Marlene Kallstrand – 595-0717 
Our group meets at 9am on the third Tuesday of each month.  We 
will meet at Cracker Barrel on Tuesday, December 18th located at 
96th St. in Fishers. 
 
 

 
Lunch Bunch -  Gretchen Method  284-1303  (gtmethod@aol.com) 
December 11, we are delighted to be able to dine for luncheon at The 
Meridian Restaurant and Bar, located at 5694 N. Meridian St., which is 
Meridian St and 57th in Indianapolis.  A two-story log structure was 
erected in the 1880’s at this prime location between Meridian St. and 
the Indiana Central Canal.  Some of those original logs remain as a 
reminescence of the history of this unique property that has served food 
and drink to Hoosiers and travelers alike for nearly a century.  With 
views of the historic homes along Meridian St. and of the peaceful green place of Alice Carter 



Park, MERIDIAN is unparalleled in its combination of wonderful food and comfortable 
surroundings.  Come and try their fabulous lobster pot pie. 
 
Lunch is at 12:30pm.  For reservations, call Gretchen Method at 284-1303 or email her at 

gtmethod@aol.com . Please get your reservations in by 
Sunday, December 9th. 
 
Ladies Night Out – Jo Pall  598-9655  
(Jopa316@yahoo.com) 
The first Tuesday of each month is movie night.  Please call 
Jo for more info or if you have any movie suggestions.  An e-
mail will be sent each month informing you of the upcoming 
movie. 

 
 
 
Dinner Club – Margie Rusch  578-4394 
The purpose of the Newcomers Club Dinner Group is to make new friends and enjoy a variety of 
interesting foods at the homes of Newcomers Club members each month.  Dinners are 
occasionally supplemented by dinners at restaurants or other outings.  The membership includes,  
and is open to,  both couples and single Newcomer members.   
 
 
Ladies Dining Group      Marilynn Edwards – 770-9788 
 
 
 
Golf -  Karen Miller 408-5273 (moorman99@msn.com) 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 Book Club - Bobbie Petrovich    774-2696 
These are the plans for December, January, and February. Please 
contact the hostess for each month to let her know whether or 
not you will be attending. New members are always welcome! 
Call Bobbie for more information. 

December 3- Monday  
Hostess - Phyllis Edwards, 16001 Marsala Drive, Fishers - 219-6611 
Book - The Sandalwood Tree by Elle Newark 
Discussion leader - Judy Burke 
January 28 - Monday 
Hostess - Evelyn Oldsen, 9943 Thornhill Run, Fishers - 579-0102 
Book - Caleb's Crossing by Geraldine Brooks 



Discussion leader - Kathie Saeger 
February 25 - Monday 
Hostess - Elizabeth Clarke, 6887 Wild Cherry Drive, Fishers - 490.6760 
Book - Empire Falls by Richard Russo 
Discussion leader - Jane Holland 
 
Happy holidays - and happy reading - to all! 
 
Bridge – We have three Bridge Groups, which are full at this time, but we often need subs.  If 
you would like to sub with any or all of them, please contact their respective sponsors.   
 
Bridge (1st Tuesday) Sue Kent 579-9836 or (smk65@aol.com) 
 
Bridge (1st Thursday) Gretchen Method 284-1303 or 
(gtmethod@aol.com) 
 
Bridge (4th Wednesday) Gretchen Method 284-1303 or 
(gtmethod@aol.com) 
 
Bridge Marathon Gretchen Method 284-1303 or (gtmethod@aol.com) 
Bridge Marathon will begin in October and is full. 
 
  
Euchre – Mary West 913-0383 (fisherswest@aol.com) 
We will be meeting on the 3rd Friday each month instead of the 2nd Friday night. 
 
 
Rummikub – Mary West 913-0383 (fisherswest@aol.com) 
 
 
Bunco – Susan Bredfield  219-5326 or fbred@aol.com  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


